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Comments: Dear Forest Managers,

I am writing to let you know that informing the public about forest management is important. That's why I'm
asking you to provide site specific notice of any activities that might impact forest stakeholders.

Burning, logging and spraying herbicide changes our relationship with the forest and we should be able to
provide input.

Sincerely,

Lisa Harmon



